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20 December 2019 
 

    
Donation to the OSM Benevolent Fund 

 

 Between  the 15th of June and the 14th of December this year R Wy Bro Trevor Cavill 
(Provincial Grand Supreme Ruler for the Province Warwickshire) and his Deputy Wy Bro 
Neil Watkin took part in a sponsored ‘slim’ in aid of the OSM Benevolent fund. All 
Provinces were asked to support this worthy cause. 

The fund is administered centrally at Mark Masons’ Hall and provides funding to Provinces 
for charitable activities via the ‘Match Funding Scheme.’ In the past three years West 
Yorkshire has received almost £3000 towards various local charities.  

As a Province we decided to support this undertaking by holding a raffle at each Conclave 
meeting during that time. Conclaves were only asked to do so on one occasion.   

The generosity of the members of the Province never ceases to amaze me and I would 
personally like to thank all those taking part and congratulate you all on raising the 
magnificent sum of £1029.  

This will be donated to R Wy Bro Cavill at the annual Provincial meeting in February. 
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